
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 6/7/2019 5:35:54 AM

First name: ANDY

Last name: COPELAND

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Greetings,

 

Please do NOT designate "The Lionhead" or Henry's Lake Mountains as recommended wilderness. 

 

I have ridden a mountain bike on several trails in that area.  Sheep Creek, Mile Creek, Watkins Creek,  Targee

Creek, and others.  They all were primitive, but each had a unique personality.  It was an adventure each time I

rode there.  I would not have experienced this area if not for the ability to ride a bike on these trails.  I look

forward to riding there in future summer seasons.

 

Please manage The Lionhead area as non-motorized backcountry, and allow bicycle travel on the trails.

 

Thank you.


